
From: BJ Kristiansen
To: Deanna Hill
Subject: RE: TFN 6 1/025 Brook mining Company, LLC
Date: Thursday, June 04, 2015 1:33:18 PM

Your Welcome.

From: Deanna Hill [mailto:deanna.hill@wyo.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 21, 2014 1:56 PM
To: Bj Kristiansen
Subject: TFN 6 1/025 Brook mining Company, LLC

This is one DANG ugly permit.
Deanna Hill
Land Quality Division
122 W. 25th St., 3 West
Cheyenne, WY 82002-0440
(307)777-6910

E-Mail to and from me, in connection with the transaction
of public business, is subject to the Wyoming Public Records
Act and may be disclosed to third parties.
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